www.brandon.ca

January 2, 2018

Change Notice — Water Meter Sizing

Effectively immediately the Planning, Property & Buildings Department will be responsible for the sizing
of all water meters for new building water services. The Planning, Property and Buildings Department
will inform the property owner, contractor and the City of Brandon Water Treasury Department, via
email, the size of the meter required for the building if the meter is larger than the min 5/8”.

The process for single and two-detached dwellings will remain unchanged with a min 5/8” meter
supplied at no cost to the applicant. All meters larger than the min 5/8” are cost shared by the applicant
and the City, with the applicant paying the difference in cost between the 5/8” meter and the meter size
required for the building.

For your reference, please see www.brandon.ca
Water and Wastewater Control By-Law No. 5957/114/91.
Division Il: Meters

Please direct any questions or requests for information to one of the plumbing inspectors.

Kurtis Quane at 204-729-2120 or k.quane@brandon.ca
Josh Cory at 204-729-2122 or j.cory@brandon.ca



